
 
 

COVID-19 Guidance for Food Truck Workers 
OSHA is committed to protecting the health and safety of America’s workers and workplaces during 

these unprecedented times. The agency will be issuing a series of alerts designed to keep workers safe. 

The following steps can help reduce the risk of exposure to the coronavirus among food truck workers: 

 Encourage workers to stay home if they are sick. 

 Encourage workers to wear face coverings over their nose and mouth to prevent spread of 

the virus. 

 Maintain at least six feet between co-workers and customers, where possible.  

 Use gloves to avoid direct hand contact with food items. 

 Establish designated pick-up zones for customers and encourage physical spacing while waiting 

in line.  

 Use “no-touch” delivery and payment options, if possible. 

 Emphasize effective hand hygiene including washing hands with soap and water for at least 

20 seconds or use of an alcohol-based hand sanitizer with at least 60% alcohol. 

 Regularly clean and disinfect all touchpads, countertops, and seating areas with Environmental 

Protection Agency-approved cleaning chemicals from List N or that are labeled as effective against 

the coronavirus.  

 Encourage workers to report any safety and health concerns. 

For more information, visit www.osha.gov/coronavirus or call 1-800-321-OSHA (6742). 

OSHA issues alerts to draw attention to  
worker safety and health issues and solutions. 

     •    osha.gov/coronavirus    •   1-800-321-OSHA (6742)   •   @OSHA_DOL 
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https://www.epa.gov/pesticide-registration/list-n-disinfectants-use-against-sars-cov-2
https://www.osha.gov/coronavirus
http://www.osha.gov/coronavirus
https://twitter.com/OSHA_DOL

